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Welcome to St Bede’s...

Attendance up to  20/02/25

Wednesday 12th Mar 
Pedestrian Training Y1

Thursday 13th Mar
Pedestrian Training Y1/2

Coming soon...Coming soon...

This week’s events...This week’s events...
Wednesday 5th Mar

Y2 Mrs Daley Class
Assembly 9.15am
Class 1 Pedestrian Training
Ash Wednesday UKS2 walk
to church 1pm

Thursday 6th Mar
Dress up for World Book
Day £2
Mrs Daley’s Care Home
Visit 10am
Class 1/2 Pedestrian
Training
Y5/6 Open Football Cup
YMT Parent Meeting
3.15pm-4pm
Y4 Walk to church 9.30am

Friday 7th Mar
Mayor’s Song Contest 6pm
Dolphin Centre
Girls Biggest Ever Football
Session @ Eastbourne
Sports Complex 3.30pm-
5pm

You can now view our RE newsletter
on our website

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk
/curriculum/subjects/re



Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...

Click to view our school calendar
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar


Thank you so much for all your thoughts and feedback in response to our
parent consultation. The results are in and parents have decided that the
school uniform will be as follows from September 2025. 

White polo shirt
Grey skirt, trousers or shorts
Burgundy school jumper or cardigan
Burgundy/white summer dresses (optional)

SchoolSchool
UniformUniform

been decided that NO WATCHES
of any kind may be worn in
school. Please be reassured there
are both digital and analogue
clocks around school so children
will still have the opportunity to
learn how to tell them time.

Polo shirts are easier for
younger children

Uncomfortable, outdated and
not practical for children doing

activities

Ties can get lost or stolen,
tailored shirts require ironing

which is work for parents

They all wears ties in different
ways (small/large knot) and
they end up looking a mess

Polo shirts are more
comfortable

The issue of smart
watches has also been
raised with School
Governors and it has



UKS2 will walk to
church on

Wednesday for Ash
Wednesday mass at

1pm. 

As always we are
grateful for any

parent helpers who
are available to walk

with us. Please
contact the school

office if you are able
to help.

Please note Y3 Class Assembly that was scheduled to
take place on Wednesday 19th March will no longer be

taking place on that date.

The assembly will be rescheduled for the summer term
and parents will be notified once we have a new

confirmed date.

The school calendar will be updated accordingly.


